Kenwood High Student Parking
Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year!

CMCSS requires that all student and staff vehicles be registered with the school in order to park on school grounds in the designated student and staff parking lots.

**There is NO PARKING in any Faculty and Staff, behind the KHS gym, or anywhere at the Middle School, Softball Field lot and Dog Park lot.**  

For safety reasons, you may move your car closer to the building’s activities entrances after school hours if you are staying late for practice or a school related activity.

Parking Permits are on sale starting August 10, 2023 for CURRENT drivers during school hours in Room G-104. They will remain on sale all school year for new drivers.

Regular Parking for the full school year:  $10  

**All parked vehicles MUST have a parking permit displayed in the front window beginning Friday, AUGUST 25, 2023.**

Parking Regulations and the Parking Permit Application Forms are available online, in the Senior Google Classroom, outside Room G-104, or in the Front Office.  

You will need to bring the completed form, your driver’s license, proof of current insurance and current vehicle registration. Make sure the dates on these have NOT expired!
Payment can be in cash (exact amount please) or check only.  Checks must be made out to Kenwood High School.

Your parking permit must match the vehicles you have registered.  You may have multiple vehicles registered on the same permit but only one person per permit. Students may not share permits. If you change or add vehicles for any reason during the school year, just see Mrs. Smith in Room G-104 to add it to your application form. You will need insurance and registration too.


Parking Permits proceeds benefit Senior Class Activities. Criminal Justice sponsors the Parking Patrol and are responsible for warnings, ticketing, and fines.


Please let Mrs. Jill Smith (Senior Class Sponsor) in Room G-104 know if you have questions or concerns @ 931-905-7900 x2289 or email jill.smith@cmcss.net
